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Engadine West Public School


23 June 2010

Dear Parents,

2010 Sharks Rugby League Knockout Competition

Once again the council has closed grounds and the Sharks KO has had to be rescheduled. The new date for the 2010 Sharks Rugby League Primary School Knockout is Thursday July 1, 2010. The competition will be held at Heathcote Oval (Wilson Pde, Heathcote) for 10 and 11 year boys and Boystown Oval (Banksia Ave, Engadine) for the Open 12 year boys.

This new date clashes with Bandfest. I have requested that all our games start as late as possible so hopefully our band members will be able to play then make it back in time for the first game. Exact times of games will be known when we receive the draw next week.

The members of our 10 and 11 year rugby league teams will need to be transported to and from the venue by private vehicle. If you are able to assist, please indicate in the appropriate section on the return slip. The Open team will be able to walk to Boystown oval from school with Mr Griggs. Your help with transport is greatly appreciated and ensures the success of these days. If you can help with transport the school needs to cite your driving licence and insurance. Please drop into the front office at some stage and the ladies will photocopy your details. You only have to do this once. 

Children will need to return to school at the conclusion of their games. They may leave with their parents if they are present. Any other arrangements parents wish to make should be written in a note to Mr Griggs or Mr Bridgland. 

This will be a great opportunity for our students to compete against other school teams within the Sutherland Shire.  We hope you will be able to support this activity.

If you require any additional information please contact Mr Griggs on 9520 8134.

Michael Griggs/Trent Bridgland						Garry Royston
Rugby League Coordinators						Principal

Please complete and return by Monday 28 June 2010
Engadine West Public School
Permission to Participate in the Sharks Rugby League Knockout Competition

I give permission for my child _________________________________ Class ___________ to play rugby league in the Sharks Rugby League Knockout Competition on Thursday 1 July 2010 at Heathcote Oval and Boystown Fields. I understand that this will involve transportation by private vehicle or walking to and from the venue.

While I appreciate the efforts made by the school to minimise the possibility of injury, I understand that there will remain some degree of risk inherent in participation in what is essentially a body contact sport.  I understand that the wearing of a correctly fitted mouthguard is encouraged in all games.

Under no circumstances should my child be allowed to play in the following positions:

____________________________________________________________________________________

Special needs of my child of which the escorting teacher should be aware (eg asthma)

____________________________________________________________________________________

    I am able to assist with transportation to and from the venue.  

           No of passengers (with seatbelts) ________.


Signed:____________________________________________ Date: _____________________________
			Parent/Guardian
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